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Cheryl Ann Murphy

From: Cheryl Ann Murphy

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 10:29 AM

To: lcooksey@Astate.edu; mabdelrahman@atu.edu; sommerm@hsu.edu; 

bfjohnson@saumag.edu; georgia.hale@uafs.edu; zrtoro@ualr.edu; dossp@uamont.edu; 

mccrayj@uapb.edu; Sfgardner@uams.edu; srunge@uca.edu; mjarrett@arbaptcol.edu; 

gmcallister@cbc.edu; pwilkerson@crc.edu; bheadrick@ecollege.edu; 

llong@harding.edu; bonebright@hendrix.edu; eericson@jbu.edu; 

Virginia.wrap@lyon.edu; pooles@obu.edu; rsmothers@philander.edu; 

tfeezell@ozarks.edu; kstartup@wbcoll.edu

Cc: Alice S. Griffin; Terry Martin

Subject: New Certificate Program in K-12 Online Teaching

All, 

 

I am pleased to notify you that the Educational Technology program within the College of Education and Health 

Professions at the University of Arkansas at Fayetteville is proposing a new graduate certificate in K-12 Online 

Teaching.   If you have any questions  or concerns, please let me know at cmurphy@uark.edu and/or copy 

ADHE.  Thanks in advance and have a good day. 

 

Cheryl 

------------------------------------------------------- 

Dr. Cheryl Murphy 

Educational Technology Program Coordinator 

101 Peabody Hall 

University of Arkansas 

Fayetteville, AR  72701 

479-575-5111 

 

"Live as if you were to die tomorrow.  Learn as if you were to live forever."  Mahatma Gandhi 

 


